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Requirement Specifications for a National Director of WMA

The National Directors are requested to follow the following guidelines:

a) At national level: 

1. Protect the interests of Masters racers

2. Support the Organizing Committee during preparation and organization of  National Championships 

3. Continuous information to Masters racers through letters, newsletters and so on

4. Advertising for XC masters skiing; contacts with media
5. Support for bidders for a Masters World Cup, including compliance with Bid Format, Rules of Competition and Requirement Specifications of WMA 

6. Co-operation with the National Ski Federation

7. Training of a successor in due course

8. Transfer of all documents to successor, e.g. Constitution, Rules of Competition, Bid Format, Requirement Specifications, protocols, F.I.S. Point List, result lists and so on

b) 
At WMA level:

     1. 
Observe the WMA Constitution

     2. 
Follow the Competition Rules of WMA 

3. Data collection/maintaining addresses of Masters racers. 

4. Registration of the participants at a Masters World Cup 

5. Continuous use of WMA Homepage “world-masters-xc-skiing.com”

6. Contact with the WMA Executive Board
7. Attendance at Masters World Cup

When competing, it is recommended (especially for larger nations) to nominate a contact person (Team Captain), who is not racing. 

8. Participation at the Annual Meeting of WMA

9. Presentation of an Annual Report about activities in the home country at the Annual Meeting

10. Information to WMA about date and place of the National Championships 

Expenses:

The O.C. or WMA will cover or reimburse the following expenses:

1. 50 % of average costs for accommodation and meals for a period of max. 10 days during a Masters World Cup – through O.C. 

2. Costs for accommodation and meals during the Annual Meetings from Thursday evening until Sunday morning – through O.C.

3. Decisions about possible travel contributions for trips to the Annual Meeting and Masters World Cup will be made by WMA Executive Board on a case by case basis  
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